Brown, Philippa

From: Spatial Planning <SpatialPlanning@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 August 2019 13:53 **To:** Planningstatconsultees

Subject: FW: Re-consultation on planning application (memo)

Attachments: DocRecon01.pdf

From: Spatial Planning Sent: 07 August 2019 13:27

To: 'planning.consultation@southwark.gov.uk'

Cc: Spatial Planning

Subject: FW: Re-consultation on planning application (memo)

For the attention of Lasma Putrina

Thank you for consulting TfL on this application, copy attached.

As for the original consultation, I can confirm that TfL Spatial Planning has no comments to make on this planning application other than to emphasise the development should comply with the transport policies set out in the draft London Plan. Please contact me if you consider that there are any strategic as opposed to local transport issues raised by this case.

Regards

Transport for London Spatial Planning

Andrew Thynne Planning Technician | City Planning Phone: 020 3054 7289 (auto 87289)

9th Floor, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford, London E20 1JN

Email: andrew.thynne@tfl.gov.uk

1

From: planning.consultation@Southwark.gov.uk [mailto:planning.consultation@Southwark.gov.uk]

Sent: 25 July 2019 08:50 To: Spatial Planning

Subject: Re-consultation on planning application (memo)

RE-CONSULTATION on APPLICATION FOR FULL PLANNING PERMISSION

Application number: 19/AP/1203

Address: 39B CONSORT ROAD, LONDON, SE15 2AA

Please see attached letter re-consulting you for your comments in respect of the above application.

The application form, drawings, supporting documents and other comments received in respect of this application can be viewed on the Council's web site by following this link.

If you wish to make any further comments please send by email to planning.consultation@southwark.gov.uk (please ensure that you use this email address to avoid delay in your comments being taken into account).

Please note that comments received may take up to five days to appear on the website.

Duty Admin Officer

Development Management

The email you received and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be covered by legal and/or professional privilege and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this in error please notify us immediately.

If you are not the intended recipient of the email or the person responsible for delivering it to them you may not copy it, forward it or otherwise use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so may be unlawful.

Where opinions are expressed in the email they are not necessarily those of Southwark Council and Southwark Council is not responsible for any changes made to the message after it has been sent.

Click here to report this email as SPAM.

*******	*******	*******	********	*****

The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London, SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London's subsidiary companies can be found on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
